
 

 

 

Formula 4 SEA Championship launch in Sepang 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life of Formula 4 - August 2016 
 

From 5th to 7th August 2016, the International Circuit of Sepang played host to the first race of F4 South 
East Asia certified by FIA. 
 
Last April a team of Triple A engineers assembled at the Mygale factory to prepare 21 Mygale F4 cars before 
being shipped to South East Asia. Their expertise and work ensured that the cars ran successfully and 
trouble free at the first event.  
 
Peter Thompson, Chairman Triple A, looks back to the success of this launch: “It was truly fantastic start to 
the Formula 4 South East Asia Championship, which was a success. The whole operation ran smoothly without 
any hitches, considering that this was the first event. The drivers showed considerable progress and were 
extremely professional in every respect.” 
 
This first inaugural round included six races, won by Danial Frost from Singapore and Jordan Love from 
Australia, 1st and 2nd of the classification. Next rounds will be at the International Circuit of Sepang both week 
end 2nd - 4th September, 1st - 2nd October. 

 

 


